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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   ALL DDG’s  
  CHIEF DIRECTORS: CLUSTERS A AND B 
                  DISTRICT DIRECTORS 
                 CIRCUIT MANAGEMENT CENTRE HEADS & CIRCUIT 
                   MANAGERS  
  PRINCIPALS OF SCHOOLS 
                  SCHOOL GOVERNING BODIES 
 
CC:      TEACHER UNIONS 
                 SGB ASSOCIATIONS  
                                                             
FROM:     THE CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
 
SUBJECT: UPDATE ON TRANSFER PAYMENT SNP 4TH TRANCHE TO SCHOOLS 

 
1. The above-mentioned matter refers. 

 

2. The purpose of this memorandum is to inform all that the payment of the School 

Nutrition Programme 4th tranche was authorized on the 13th January 2023 and will be 

in the schools bank accounts on the 18th of January 2023.  

 

3. In preparation for the return of learners on the 18th f of January 2023, schools are 

requested to utilize their available cash resources, whilst waiting for the funds to 

reflect in schools bank accounts.  

 

4. Any other enquiries relating to this payment must be directed to Acting Director 

General Payment Ms. Nolukhanyo Qhwesha at 

Nolukhanyo.Qhwesha@ecdoe.gov.za 

 

Yours in Quality Education, 

 
 

____________________                                                                                            
MS N.D. NGCINGWANA                                                  

     CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

     DATE: 16/01/2023 

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

Steve Vukile Tshwete Complex, Zone 6 Zwelitsha, 5608, Private Bag X0032, Bhisho, 5605 REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA: 
Enquiries: Mrs N.Qhwesha . Tel: 040 608 4779.  Fax :040 608 4372. Email: nolukhanyo.qhwesha@ecdoe.gov.za   
Website: www.eceducation.gov.za  
 
 
 
 
 
E-mail: tokomoniwa@yahoo.com 
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